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Introducing Our New Website 

 

Since our office renovation was completed at the end of 2019, we only 

thought it appropriate to enhance our online presence as well.  After 

months of hard work, we are delighted to officially announce the launch 

of our new and improved website www.parkhurstfinancial.com.  Our goal 

with the new website is to create a user-friendly browsing experience.  We 

hope you enjoy the new design that is easy to navigate.  On it you will 

find a more modern look, an inventory of client communications from 

prior years, financial calculators, links to helpful websites, the ability to 
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RSVP for events, along with other great information.  Please check it out 

and let us know what you think! 

  

Tax Form Reminder 

 

1099R’s (retirement accounts) were mailed by January 31, 2020.  If you 

haven’t yet received yours, please let us know and we can request a 

duplicate copy be sent.  

 

Please don’t forget though, if you have an after-tax investment account 

the deadline for those companies to mail their 1099-DIV, 1099B, 1099INT, 

1099MISC, is February 28th.  

 

You'll want to get all these forms together before filing your return. 

  

Best Regards, 

The Parkhurst Team 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Copyright © 2020 Parkhurst Financial Services, Inc., All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you are clients or prospects of Parkhurst Financial Services, Inc. 

Investors should be aware that there are risks inherent in all investments, such as fluctuations in 

investment principal. With any investment vehicle, past performance is not a guarantee of future results. 

Indexes mentioned are unmanaged and cannot be invested in directly. Registered Representatives, 

Securities offered through Cambridge Investment Research, Inc., a Broker/Dealer, Member FINRA/SIPC. 

Investment Advisor Representatives, Cambridge Investment Research Advisors, Inc., a Registered 

Investment Adviser. Cambridge and Parkhurst Financial Services are not affiliated.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Parkhurst Financial Services, Inc. 

10950 Pearl Rd, Suite A-6 

Strongsville, OH 44136 

 

Add us to your address book 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
  

  

 


